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As of June 11, 2021 the State of Illinois has removed capacity limits and many other restrictions for gatherings and events. To be consistent with this guidance from the state, the University released this massmail: https://massmail.illinois.edu/massmail/1188180564.html 

Signage with these expectations should be posted at the entrance to events and be included in registration information. This will be enforced on an honor system for the summer and will be evaluated before the start of the fall semester.

We continue to expect all faculty, staff and students who are participating in or attending university events to be participating in the on-campus COVID-19 testing program. And we encourage all faculty, staff and students to be vaccinated for COVID-19 if and when they are able to do so. 

The responsibility for event planning and management again lies with the department head and/or designated official who is conducting the event. Questions can continue to be addressed to covid-plan-review@illinois.edu.
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